
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
CITY OF ATWATER 

AUDIT AND FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting for the Audit and Finance Committee of the 
City of Atwater scheduled for Monday, October 28, 2019 at 4:30 PM has been cancelled. The next 
regularly scheduled meeting will be held November 25, 2019 at 4:30 PM. in the City Council 
Chambers located at the Atwater Civic Center, 750 Bellevue Road, Atwater, California. 

Dated this 28th day of October, 2019. 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA ) 
COUNTY OF MERCED ) 
CITY OF ATWATER ) 

ss. AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 

Kellie Jacobs-Hunter deposes and says: That she is the duly designated and qualified Recording 
Secretary for the Audit & Finance Committee of the City of Atwater and that she caused the above 
notice to be posted on the door of the City Council Chambers, Atwater, California, on Oct 28, 2019. 


